
Downtown Denton
North Denton
South Denton
Aubrey
Decatur
Flower Mound
Highland Village
Lewisville
Sanger
The Colony
Corinth

Lobby Hours:
Monday-Friday 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Saturday 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Drive-Thru Hours:
Monday-Friday 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

DATCU Call Center
Personal Service Representatives:
940.387.8585

DATCU Executive Team

Glen P.  McKenzie
President/CEO

Jon Madsen
Executive Vice President,
Chief Operations Officer

Melanie Vest
Executive Vice President,
Chief Financial Officer

James Henderson
Executive Vice President,
Chief Information Officer

Janice Sheppard
Senior Vice President,
Real Estate

Tuesday, July 4th
Independence Day

Monday, September 4th	
Labor Day

Holiday Closings

Federally Insured By NCUA

This credit union is incorporated under the laws of the State of Texas and under state law is subject to regulatory oversight by the 
Texas Credit Union Department. If you have a dispute with DATCU, you should first contact the credit union. If the dispute is not 
resolved to your satisfaction, you may file a complaint against the credit union by contacting the Texas Credit Union Department 
through one of the means indicated below.

By Mail:
Texas Credit Union Department
914 East Anderson Lane
Austin, Texas 78752-1699

Telephone Number – (512) 837-9236
Fax Number – (512) 832-0278 
E-mail – complaints@tcud.state.tx.us
Website – www.cud.texas.gov

Follow us on Facebook to receive up-to-date information on special promotions and offers, events at your 
credit union, and what DATCU is doing in the community. We also share information on financial matters 
that might affect you. Remember to invite your friends too!

Kidz Club
Splash Day

Message From Your
President/CEO

Shop To Win
Sweepstakes

Summer Loan Thank You
for Awards

Summer 2017

Shred Day
We held our 1st Shred Day at our new Corinth Headquarters on Saturday, 
April 29th.  At this new location, we had more space to serve you quickly 
and efficiently. 

Thank you to all members who made a donation to United Way of Denton 
County. You gave $824 which will have a positive impact on changing lives 
for the better here in Denton County. We appreciate your generosity!

We shredded 22,580 pounds. So, with 11.29 tons of paper, you also made a 
difference in our environment. Great job DATCU Members!

Thank You for Voting for Us!
We are so grateful and humbled to be recognized by our members and community 
for outstanding service.

• Readers of the Denton Record-Chronicle voted us “Best Financial Institution” 	
   for the 6th consecutive year and “Best Mortgage Company” for the first time.

• In the Wise County Messenger, DATCU was voted “Best Place to Get a Loan” 	
   in their recent Reader’s Choice Awards.
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A Note From Your President/CEO

Dear Valued Member and Friend,

Isn’t summer great?   The kids are out of school, many of us are taking summer vacations with friends 
and family, and we’ve just celebrated America’s 241st Birthday.  When we celebrate the 4th of July, 
firework shows, parades, barbeques, picnics, and family reunions often come to mind. But, it’s about 
so much more.  We live in an amazing nation and celebrate freedoms, values, and ideals that many 
others can only dream about.  Our national anthem says it well “we are the land of the free and the 
home of the brave” and I, along with our entire team, proudly celebrate our nation.

If you live in the Lake Cities area, our new Corinth branch location opened in late April.  This offers us the opportunity to more 
conveniently serve our members in Corinth, Lake Dallas, Shady Shores, and the South Denton area.  We hope you’ll drop by and 
say hello.

Many things are going on at your credit union.  We want you to have a great summer which is why we’re so excited to be giving 
away money all summer long. Who doesn’t love free cash right?  From May 1st – August 31st, DATCU is giving away almost 
$25,000 to randomly selected members simply for using their debit or credit MasterCard®.  It’s just one way to say “thanks” 
for being a member.  There are daily, weekly, and monthly grand prizes. We hope that you’ll check out our Facebook page to 
see photos and videos of our members who have won. And while you’re on our Facebook page, please “like us” so that you stay 
informed on things happening at your DATCU.

We’re really enthusiastic about our new Platinum Dealer Program.  As a member of DATCU, it is important to us that when you 
finance a vehicle that you feel like “someone’s got your back”.  Visit any of our eleven branch locations and you’ll see a banner 
promoting local dealerships that we trust to take care of you.  The business card display has your dealer contact for assistance 
should you be looking for a new or used auto.  Think of it as an automobile concierge service.  If you call, don’t forget to tell the 
dealership that you’re a DATCU member.  These platinum dealers are also listed on our datcu.org website. 

We’re here to help you so please let us know if there’s something we can do for you.  We want to be your financial partner and for 
us that means helping you save money, be financially healthy, and most of all achieve your dreams.  

If you have a friend, neighbor, or family member looking for a new financial home, we would appreciate it if you would recommend 
DATCU.   

With warmest regards,

Glen P. McKenzie
DATCU, President/CEO

Employee Milestones

25 YEARS
KAREN MCLEOD

15 YEARS
JAN HOWARD

10 YEARS
APRIL TERRELL

10 YEARS
HOPE MICHEL

10 YEARS
JOSH DEAFENBAUGH
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